
FGCC meeting minutes 12/11/12 at the Science Museum 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
There was no change in the treasury but a new laptop is needed. 
 
Maps were passed out for the new location at River Road Pres. 
 
The website is still a work in progress. Bill will iron out the rough spots and Bob 
has a tentative contract. 
 
The library show was the best ever and members were reminded to get their 
photos on Jan 2. 
 
New Business: 
 
Ralph presented the rules for the Foto Contest. After much discussion, 
Inspiration was chosen as the theme. 
 
The Krumbeins will hold a pizza party either Jan 6 or 20, depending on when 
people can come. 
 
Debbie will follow up on a field trip for the Heart of VA Wine Trail. This would be 
in the spring or fall. 
 
Cindy reported on finding new places for shows.  She said SunTrust is available 
for Nov 2013. 
 
Al discussed putting a Drop Box for Mac on line users to ease the process of 
downloading photos for roundtable. 
 
Roundtable: 
 
There was a record number of submissions for this meeting. 
 
Presentation: 
 
Bill Billings presented his very amusing and informative show on Marketing 
Photography. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cyane Lowden, secretary 
 
 


